29th November 2017
Dear Parent/Carer 
ART GALLERY
We would like to invite you to come into school to visit our new Art Gallery where your child’s work has been displayed.  It’s a real honour for work to end up displayed in this way – and exciting for you to see.
Please join us on Tuesday 12th December 2017 at 3.45, entering through the school reception area.

Please complete the slip below to confirm whether you will be attending.

Thank you.

Mrs S Kershaw

Art and Display Subject Leader

ART GALLERY

Name of child …………………………………………………………………..
Class ……………

I will/will not be visiting the Art Gallery on Tuesday 12th December.

Signed ………………………………………………………………..





Parent/Carer
